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Stoutland R-2 is beginning the process of testing the water outlets used for drinking/cooking 

school wide.  

 

We are working with an outside source to begin testing early 2024. These results will be available 

after the results are given on our school website. This is part of the RSMo 160.077: Get the lead 

out of School Drinking Water Act. 

 

Information on this process can be found online at the Missouri Department of Health and Senior 

Services. There you can find the information on health effects of lead to the public. 
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